
 
 
Dear SME Families, 

   
The PTO is bringing back the holiday wish lists for our teachers this 
year. The teachers & specialists have provided us with “wish lists” of 
items they would like for their classrooms: for learning/class time, 
planned projects, indoor recess, etc.  We will also accept monetary 
donations (cash or check made out to SME PTO).  Items that are not 
signed up for & provided by families will be purchased by the PTO 
using any monetary donations received.  If you plan on making a 
monetary donation, please have this to the SME Office by December 
8th to allow time for the PTO to make a purchase with these funds. 

  
Teacher wish lists can be found at: 
https://www.timetosignup.com/smepto 

 
We ask that you use the signup sheet to ensure we do not have 
duplicate items purchased. After your items are purchased, feel free to 
have your student deliver to the teacher or specialist directly. Unlike in 
prior years, we are going to allow the teachers/specialists to decide 
when they would like to open their gifts versus delivering all of the 
gifts at once. 

 
If you are not able to access the signup or have any questions, please 
contact LeeAnne Stump at lstump324@yahoo.com. 

  
Thanks so much & happy holidays to you! 

  
Sincerely,  

 
SME PTO 

  
 


